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Perris Blvd. To Close for Repairs November 19 - 20

Perris Press Release

The quarter-mile stretch of Perris Boulevard between San Jacinto Avenue and Jarvis Street will be shut down Nov. 19-20 for
repairs.

During the shutdown, work crews will scrape off a few inches of blacktop and replace it with new material, said project
engineer Chris Sunde. 

Sunde said the work is needed now because that stretch of Perris Boulevard is one of the most-heavily traveled in the City
and has been showing signs of neglect.

Project cost is about $100,000.

Sunde said that barring unforeseen weather problems, Perris officials expect Perris Boulevard to be reopened to traffic on
Nov. 21.

 

mailto:jvargo@cityofperris.org

